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Mission Statement

The mission statement of the
Temecula Valley Historical
Society is to identify, preserve
and promote the historic
legacy of the Temecula Valley
and to educate the public
about its historical significance.

President’s Corner

Right after our January meeting,
my son-in-law, Steven and I took
a trip to Carmel and arrived at
12:30 am. It was foggy and
poured on the way all the rest of
the night, BUT the next day it was
beautiful, with blue skies and
sunshine. Everywhere there was
green grass and those gorgeous
trees. The ocean was roaring
away and people enjoying the
beaches in spite of the huge
waves. After seeing friends and
relatives it was a treat to spend a
little time at the historic Carmel
Mission. It has not changed, it’s
only becoming more historic.
There was a wedding taking
place, and fun to take pictures of
the current priest in his red and
white surplice. There were
interesting restaurants such as
Forge in the Forest and Clint
Eastwood’s Mission Ranch and it
was a good time. Thinking about
some things during the last month
with the Historical Society, our
organization was invited to come
for interviews and be televised on
our city’s new TV station,
KZSW. Three of us were on TV
interviewed by John Roberts,

Director. We were, Eve Craig,
and Paul Price discussing Wolf’s
Tomb, and Paul’s plans of
educating children as well as the
public about our history and
activities. Another interview was
with Darell Farnbach who talked
about Vail Ranch.. We were
given some DVD discs and are
burning a few copies. At our last

meeting, we enjoyed hearing from
Dick and Betty Ryan who gave us
a glimpse of their lives here as
they bought, designed and built
their bed and breakfast called
Loma Vista Bed & Breakfast. It
became famous through a Sunset
Magazine spread and Channel 7-
TVs fine recommendation as THE
place to go. Their talk was
informal as they sat in chairs
facing the audience and told us
about their breakfasts for
everyone and appetizers and wine
that they generously gave to the
guests each evening. They also
had some fun stories about their

- murder mystery weekends. Lots

of questions and answers were
exchanged and it was enjoyed by
all.  Our next person with
wondrous stories will be Paul
Price on Friday, February 3rd at
the Temecula Library. What a
talented person he is! Do come
and have a terrific experience
listening and talking with him.
It’s at 12:00 noon. You are very
welcome to hear about things you
very well may not know about,
and we’ll be happy to have you
enjoy it all with us. See you soon.
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